
 April 2024 
 St. George’s School’s Production of Grease The Musical 

 The  Drama  and  Music  departments  are  very  excited  to  announce  tickets  are  now 
 available  to  purchase  on  Parent  Pay  for  the  Academy’s  production  of  Grease  The  Musical. 
 Please see below all the information regarding the show: 

 WHEN? 
 Monday 24th June 
 Tuesday 25th June 

 Wednesday 26th June 

 TIME  ? 
 Doors open at 6pm 

 Show starts at 6:30pm - 8:30pm (approximate finish time) 

 WHERE? 
 St. George’s School, 

 Assembly Hall 

 HOW MUCH? 
 All tickets: £5 

 We  are  all  excited  to  take  you  on  a  journey  to  one  of  the  most  iconic,  energetic  and 
 fabulous  musical  schools  of  all  time;  Rydell  High!  St.  George’s  School  is  being  transformed 
 by  the  music,  fashion  and  dancing  spirit  of  Grease  The  Musical!  The  students  are  currently 
 working  exceptionally  hard  to  act  and  choreograph  this  incredible  show  to  provide  an 
 entertaining experience for you, the audience. 

 Tickets  can  be  purchased  via  Parent  Pay  (www.parentpay.com)  by  entering  your  login 
 details,  selecting  the  ‘Grease’  option  and  the  night  you  wish  to  attend.  If  you  have  any 
 issues please contact the school office who will assist you with this. Secure your tickets 
 early;  sales  will  close  on  Thursday  20th  June  at  12  noon  if  the  event  is  not  already  fully 
 booked.  If  you  require  disabled  parking  or  a  wheelchair  accessible  space  in  the  hall, 
 please  purchase  your  ticket  on  Parent  Pay  and  then  email  stgenquiries@cidari.co.uk  to 
 inform us of this. 

mailto:stgenquiries@cidari.co.uk


 Please  ensure  your  transaction  has  gone  through  on  Parent  Pay,  as  sometimes  payments 
 can  fail  -  once  payment  has  gone  through,  this  is  your  ticket  secured!  Physical  tickets  will 
 not  be  needed  for  the  event,  please  arrive  as  one  party  and  provide  the  name  of  the 
 booking. 

 Refreshments  and  programmes  will  be  available  to  purchase  at  the  interval  during  the 
 event. We are all looking forward to welcoming you for a night of great entertainment. 

 Yours faithfully, 

 M Heye� & T  Hob� 

 Mr. M Heyes 

 Head of Drama and Performance 

 Mr. T Hobbs 

 Head of Music and Performance 


